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   IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 
DOCUMENT LODGEMENTS AND SEARCHING AFFECTED 

BY SYSTEMS SHUT DOWN 
 
 
DLI’s move to searching using a new web-based service called Land Enquiry means 
that all Landgate related systems will be shut down at 4pm on Friday 28 October 
2005, including our Customer Remote Search (CRS) system and Document 
Lodgement system (DAS). 
 
This means that all searching must be completed before 4pm on this day and you will 
need to lodge your documents by 3.30pm to ensure that they are processed by 4pm. 
It would be appreciated if banks and conveyancing firms that have large volumes of 
documents for lodgement would attend our registration office by 3pm.  
 
The early shut down will affect all Landgate applications including Map Viewer, EAS2 
and easiforms.  Normal services will be resumed on Monday 31 October 2005. 
 
Our CRS system however, will remain permanently disconnected and searching 
services will be provided in future by Land Enquiry, our new improved web-based 
service will be accessible through Landgate.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the temporary suspension of services 
which is necessary to facilitate the transition from CRS to Land Enquiry.   
 
 
 
 
 
BRUCE ROBERTS 
REGISTRAR OF TITLES 
A/MANAGER 
REGISTRATION SERVICES BRANCH 
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